
Bandon Grammar School 
 

Report of the Board of Management Meeting held on 14th January 2016 
 
 

The Board approved the fitting out of a sensory room for special education needs.   Parents will be 
invited to participate in a campaign to confront election candidates about their stance on 
improving the unfair and unsatisfactory pupil/teacher ratio imposed on our school. 
 
An energy audit has been completed for the school and an Energy Committee is being established 
involving pupils, parents and staff.   Grant funding for resurfacing our hockey pitch and new 
lighting continues to be sought. 
 
A hockey tour for senior girls to Holland next October was approved.    
Items on the Principal’s Report are included in the news section of the website. 
 
The Board approved a pilot scheme trial of a job-share scheme for fulltime permanent teachers.    
 
The next meeting of the Board will be on 11th February. 


